
  

 
 

 
 

 
 
Friday 26 September 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
As referenced during the transition process the Maths department have spent the first few weeks of 
term getting to know our Year 7 students and completing some baseline testing. We have utilised this 
information alongside the Key Stage 2 results to create some initial teaching groups that are tailored 
to students’ current learning needs. 
 
On Monday 29 September students will arrive to their current groups as normal and their maths 
teacher will organise them moving to their new groups. During next week students will receive an 
updated version of their timetable with this information on, and it will be available on Go4Schools 
from Monday. 
 
We regularly review the groupings in maths, as we develop a broader picture of each student's 
progress. This means that, as the year goes on, some students may move groups to ensure they are 
appropriately stretched or supported. Our priority is to make sure every child makes the best possible 
progress. 
 
Although students are placed into groups, they will all broadly study the same topics, building on 
knowledge from Key Stage 2. The difference lies in the starting point and level of challenge within each 
set, ensuring the work is pitched appropriately for every learner.  
 
Leaning Journeys and Curriculum overviews can be viewed on our website under the Learn tab then 
Curriculum, and are also linked here for ease  Maths Learning Journey  and the Curriculum Overview. 
 
If you have any queries, please get in touch with Mr. Stephen Roberts (Subject Leader of Mathematics) 
sroberts@northleamington.co.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
  
 
Mr Roberts 
Subject Leader Maths  
 
 

https://www.northleamington.co.uk/learn/curriculum/maths
https://www.northleamington.co.uk/_site/data/files/learning-journeys/curriculum-overviews-24/CDD068732C572BDDDE8F42FDF26317D4.pdf
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